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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF TETONIA, IDAHO 

City Council 

Pursuant to established procedure, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tetonia City Council 
will hold a public hearing at the Tetonia City Hall, 3192 Perry Ave, Tetonia, Idaho on 
Thursday, November 14th at 6:00 PM.  

The purpose of the hearing is to consider adopting a sanitation ordinance which would 
authorize the city to provide exclusive sanitation services with mandatory assessments for 
all residents and businesses requiring them to pay and to participate in the city’s collection 
and transport of all garbage. This would be in lieu of contracting with an exclusive provider 
to collect waste.  
 

 

Written comments must be received by 5 p.m. Wednesday, November 6, 2019 at Tetonia 

City Hall P.O. Box 57, Tetonia, Idaho 83452. You may also email a response to 

clerk@cityoftetonia.com. Verbal and written comments will be heard during the public 

hearing. 


